
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, 28 March 2019 

 

Notice to Shippers 

 
Change of vessel – NZ to Samoa’s & Tonga trade 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

The month of April will see the delivery of the Capitaine Tasman into the New Zealand – Fiji feeder service, 

replacing the Capitaine Cook. 

 

The Capitaine Cook, sister ship of the Southern Lily but two years younger, will replace the current 

Southern Lily on the New Zealand to Samoa’s & Tonga trade and the Southern Lily return to Singapore to 

be redeployed elsewhere. 

 

Capitaine Cook will be renamed Southern Lily after completion of her voyage 451 and continue to provide a 

premium fortnightly direct service between these ports. 

 

Vessel  Voyage Auckland Nuku’alofa Apia Pago 

Southern Lily 448 01-02 Apr 06-7 Apr 9-10 Apr 09-10 Apr 

Southern Lily 449 16-17 Apr 21-22 Apr 24-25 Apr 24-25 Apr 

Capitaine Cook 450 01-02 May 06-07 May 09-10 May 09-10 May 

Capitaine Cook 451 16-17 May 21-22 May 24-25 May 24-25 May 

Southern Lily 452 31-01 Jun 05-06 Jun 08-09 Jun 08-09 Jun 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


